
I deeply apologize that it has taken me so long to write this letter, but I have been swarmed with school 
lately. I would like to tell you how grateful I am to have been able to go to Encounters with Canada and 
that you have paid for my trip. Thank you so much for giving me this opportunity and I won't forget the 
adventure I was able to attend. 

Maisha Maqsud, Lasalle Community Comprehensive HS 


